
PHONE CONFERENCE MEETING: 

KLJ, Engineering Firm held a conference call on December 19, 2016 at 4:00 p.m. The following 
individuals participated in the conference call:  Commissioners: Thomas Eblen, Kurt Elliott, Ken Nesvig, 
Larry Young, Les Amb; Traill County Road Superintendent: Corwin Martin, Polk County Engineer along 
with representatives from the Hillsboro Banner and Traill County Tribune.  

The purpose of the phone call was to gather pertinent information regarding the Benefit Cost Analysis 
(BCA) that KLJ is conducting for the Nielsville Bridge Tiger Grant Application. 

Information discussed included Crash History, Traffic Volumes, Emergency Response Times and 
Commerce.  KLJ, Polk County and Traill County will contact the necessary parties to collect the remaining 
data needed to conduct the BCA. 

Conference call ended at approximately 4:45 p.m. 

_________________________________                             ___________________________________ 
Rebecca M Braaten, County Auditor   Kurt Elliott, County Chairman 

 

 


